ARANUI COMMUNITY RENEWAL UPDATE

A report from the Project Management Team Leader provided an update on progress with the Aranui
Community Renewal.

It was decided:

1. To support the need for an improvement to the Aranui bus service as identified in the
submission on the Annual Plan by the Aranui Community Renewal Committee and ask the
Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to take the matter up at its forthcoming meeting
with the CCC/Ecan public transport working party and when it meets with Redbus.

2. That the Council criteria for determining the work to be funded from the $2,000,000 per annum
increase in the kerb and channel renewal budget (provided for from 2005/06), give high priority
to those projects that have synergies with projects that the Council is undertaking in
collaboration with other public agencies or as part of urban renewal schemes.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


